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  HB 3075 will require a class you cannot get, to ask for permit that will cost a lot of 

money and take months to receive even if you could get the class, and just gives you 

the opportunity to start the entire process over again when you get to the gun store. 

 

HB 3075 will also make you a criminal for possessing ammo mags over 10 rounds 

unless you can prove you got them before Dec.2022, which is of course, impossible. 

And even then, you cannot leave your house with them. 

 

This bill infringes on the Second Amendment , please vote no! 


